HANGAR FLYING WITH EAA 690 APRIL, 1981

PRESIDENT - John Popps 939-6610

VICE PRESIDENT - Harold Stalcup 921-9468

SECRETARY - Earl Evans 921-3403

TREASURER - Ken Sharp 923-2126

DESIGNEE - Rob Mancini 963-6336

NEWSLETTER EDITOR - Earl Evans 921-3403

NEXT MEETING: Thursday, April 9, 8:00 p.m. at Pa-Pa's Restaurant Meeting Rm. (K-Mart shopping center)

Buford Highway at I-285 Dinner at 7:00 p.m.

REPORT ON NEXT MEETING

We'll eat at 7:00 and have our meeting at 8:00. As soon as you arrive go through the serving line and then go directly into the meeting room and we'll eat together. We will have Glen Gray from Lockheed as our guest speaker immediately following our business meeting. Glen is a test pilot with Lockheed and will have some films to show us. Plan to attend this most informative meeting and be sure to bring a friend. If you can't make dinner, come at 8:00.

REPORT ON LAST MEETING

Our March meeting was held in the meeting room in the Lilburn City Hall. We had a short business meeting and discussed our involvement in the upcoming air show. We asked for volunteers to take care of future programs. The programs for the remainder of this year will be handled by the following people:

June - Rex Davis

July - Jerry Feist

August - Bob Garner

September - Ed Booth Bob Marner

October - Marvin Smith

NOVEMBER JOEL LEVINE 054KOSH SLIDES

After the mastin

After the meeting we showed the slide presentation on composite construction. Gerald Collins put on a demonstration on how to use foam and fiberglass. This was a most interesting demonstration, and we would like to thank Gerald for sharing this with us.

REPORT ON MAY 2ND & 3RD AIR SHOW

We are still working on the planning of this air show. We will have the hangar for our display area. We will have David Hesterle with his VariEze in our composite construction area. The other areas will be as described in the newsletter last month. We have decided against the pancake breakfast but are still planning on selling Pepsi products and hot dogs. We need people to sell drinks and hot dogs. Also, we need people in the booths, so tell us what you are interested in doing and we'll sign you up for a shift to work. We will discuss this further at our next meeting.

FROM YOUR EDITOR

I didn't get anything for our "Wanted" section. If you have anything that you want to sell or need, give me a call at 921-3403. I will put it in the